

August 2, 2021

Dear Residents, Families and Team Members,

We hope this letter finds you safe and well.

While we have enjoyed the past month without our masks, it is time to re-mask. For all team members and visitors masks are again required inside the buildings. We <u>strongly encourage</u> fully vaccinated residents to wear a mask when outside your apartment.

Unvaccinated residents must continue to wear a mask when outside of their apartment.

No other changes are being made at this time (the dining venues, etc remain open and fully operational).

Please be careful during this time.

We really are not happy about this and we hope it will be a brief interruption.

With deep appreciation,

Margaret Mantoni, CEO
Lori Todd, Executive Director, Loomis Lakeside at Reeds Landing
Maureen O'Toole, Executive Director, Loomis Village
Louis Iannuccilli, Executive Director, Applewood
John Armstrong & Alice Swift, Applewood
Janet Veitch & David Heckman, Loomis Village
Philip Standel & Ann McIntosh, Loomis Lakeside at Reeds Landing